GET Committee

o s e
From: kaulana M <kaulanam1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 7:36 AM
To: GET Committee
Subject: Re: Nomination to Liquor Control Commission - GET-2(11)
Shelly,

Aloha Shelly. | apologize for the inconvenience and trouble, but | respectfully decline the nomination. | might be in a
future business that may receive payment through the sale of liquor. | was told that | cannot be on the commission if
| proceed in the business. Sorry again.

Kaulana Mossman

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Wed, May 29, 2019 at 6:19 PM, GET Committee
<GET.Committee@mauicounty.us> wrote:

Aloha Kaulana,

The Governance, Ethics, and Transparency (GET) Committee plans to discuss your nomination to the Liquor Control
Commission on June 4" at 9 a.m. in the Council Chamber. A copy of the meeting agenda is attached.

Please be prepared to provide a brief opening statement on your background and why you are interested in
serving. Members may have additional questions for you at this time.

Upon your arrival, please check in with the 8™ floor lobby desk and ask for Shelly.

Kindly confirm your attendance by responding to this email. Any questions, please contact me directly at 270-7134.

We look forward to seeing you.

Shelly Espeleta

Legislative Analyst, GET Committee Staff



